
 
  

MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

RECORD OF DECISION OF THE STRATEGIC PLANNING, 

SUSTAINABILITY AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
 Decision Made: Tuesday 08 March 

2016 
 

Report of the Head of Planning and Development - Response 
to consultation on 'A new approach to rail passenger 

services in London and the South East' and Kent County 

Council's Draft Consultation on the New South Eastern 

Franchise 
 

 

Issue for Decision 
 
To consider the revised Maidstone Borough Council responses to the 
consultation on ‘A new approach to rail passenger services in London and 
the South East’ and Kent County Council’s Draft Consultation on the New 
South Eastern Franchise. 
 
Decision Made 
 

1. That the suggested responses to the prospectus document ‘A New 
Approach to Rail Passenger Services in London and the South East’, 
as set out in the report of 8 March 2016, be agreed subject to the 
inclusion of the points raised by the Committee and noted in the 
Minutes, and the report be forwarded to Transport for London prior 
to 18 March 2016. 

 
2. That the suggested responses to the consultation by Kent County 

Council on the new Southeastern Franchise be agreed, subject to 
the inclusion of the points raised by the Committee and noted in the 
Minutes,  and the document be forwarded to the Principal Transport 
Planner – Rail at Kent County Council. 

 
 

Should you wish to refer this decision to Policy and Resources Committee, 
please submit a Decision Referral Form, signed by three Councillors, to 
the Head of Finance and Resources by: 16 March 2016 
 

 


